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Representative Penterman Announces In-District Listening Sessions 
 
Madison – State Representative William Penterman (R – Columbus) announced that he will be 
holding in-district listening sessions on Saturday, April 22rd. Listening sessions will be held in  
Deforest, Columbus, and Watertown. 
 
“My title is Representative,” said Penterman. “It is my job to represent the hard-working folks 
of Wisconsin’s 37th Assembly District. That is why all three budget listening sessions will be held 
on a Saturday to encourage as much civic participation as possible.”  

 
WHAT:   In-District Listening Sessions 
 
WHERE:  Deforest Public Library (203 Library St, Deforest WI)       
     9 a.m. 
 
               The 161 Building (161 N Dickason Blvd, Columbus, WI 53925) 
               Noon      
 
               Madison College (1300 W Main St, Watertown, WI) 
               3 p.m. 
   

 
The in-district listening hours are free and open to the public. If you would like more 
information about the discussion or are unable to attend listening hours, you can always 
contact Representative Penterman’s office toll-free at 1-888-534-0037 or via e-mail at 
Rep.Penterman@legis.state.wi.us.  
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